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Hello 3H, 

I am so excited to be your Year 4 teacher from September. Mrs Atkinson, our class TA, and I cannot wait to get to know you better in 

September and share all the enjoyable activities we have planned for Year 4. Transition week will be a wonderful opportunity for you 

to show us both what motivated, dedicated and resilient learners you all are and what positive attitudes you will bring to each day 

as we embarked on the year ahead. 

We have a lot of exciting things in store this year, including lots of new topics to inspire and develop your love of learning. I’m 

particularly looking forward to our topics, ‘Raging Rivers’, ‘Revolting Romans’ and ‘Plague, Pox and Antibiotics’, which I’m sure you 

will also enjoy. Rather excitingly, Year 4 have swimming lessons all year, as part of our weekly P.E. lessons, as well as a residential later 

in the school year, where you have the opportunity to challenge yourself with a variety of adventurous activities. This will definitely be 

a highlight of our year together. 

I hope you all have a wonderful summer and spend lots of quality time with your friends and loved ones. I am looking forward to 

spending time with my family, enjoying relaxing days out together and making new memories, hopefully in the sunshine.  Mrs Atkinson 

and I will look forward to hearing about all the lovely things you get up to during your time away from school. 

I will very much look forward to receiving and reading through your transition activities when we return to school in September.  

Wishing you a relaxing and well deserved summer. 

From, 

Mrs Hartley 

 


